SHARDA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL

Dear Parents,
Greetings!

Sharda International school welcomes all students and parents to yet another exciting year. We are
looking forward to a very fruitful and productive 2024-25.

1. Please spend some time to read the following circular which has important information to ensure
the safety and happiness of your child in the school.

i. Send your child to school daily on time.

ii. Fill the page no.3 and 5 of the school almanac respectively.

iii. The child should carry his/her almanac daily to school.

iv. Label each and every item of your ward.

v. Neat and clean submission of homework on daily basis.

vi. Kindly submit 5 photographs of your ward in school uniform.

vii. Parents are requested to submit mentioned books, notebooks and stationary items in school.
a. English Notebook 2 (cover with Red paper)

b. Hindi Notebook 2 (cover with Green paper)

c. Maths Notebook 2 (cover with Yellow paper)

d. Test Notebook 1 (cover with Blue paper)

e. Cambridge book set( Submit all 13+1 primer books (UPPER K.G.) and Hindi books with labels
f. Sketch file

g. Fevicol (1)

h. Origami sheet (1 packet)

i. Crayons (1 packet)

j. Water colour (1 packet)

k. -Send two lunches for your ward, one for fruit break (fruit only, no snacks), and one for lunch (no
junk or packet food

Wishing you all a successful new academic session.



